
CITIZENS OPPOSED TO THE TETLIN TO FT. KNOX ORE HAUL

We, the undersigned, oppose allowing Kinross Gold to use our public highways to haul ore 498-miles (roundtrip) from Tetlin to Ft. Knox. It will endanger the 

safety of the driving public, our health, our children’s lives and our way of life in Interior Alaska.

We also object to the fact that the State of Alaska is paying for a private company to mine and haul ore for profits that leave Alaska.

We respectfully request that appropriate state agencies STOP THE ORE HAUL PLAN until all safety concerns, especially those pertaining to the

280 daily school bus stops, have been addressed to the satisfaction of the concerned public.  Additionally, we request that all parties 

seriously explore alternatives such as a mill in the vicinity of Manh Choh or a railroad extension.
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